Beal City Elementary 🦠

Kindergarten Registration

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 @ 6pm in the Aggie Cafe'

On Tuesday, March 6th, 2018, Beal City Public Schools will be hosting its annual Kindergarten Registration Parent Meeting. Parents with a child who will turn 5 years old on or before September 1, 2018, are encouraged to attend. This meeting is for families who live within the School District and those who are outside the District and choosing to enroll through School of Choice. The meeting will take place from 6:00-7:00 pm in the school cafeteria. This is an informational session for parents. Appointments for Kindergarten Screening (set for March 20-21) will be set up on this date, so please bring the following items with you:

Birth Certificate Immunization Records Current Physical (within the last 2 years)

Information about Kindergarten and Screening will be provided. If you have any questions before Registration, please call the Elementary Office (989) 644-2740. We look forward to seeing you there!













